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Jackson County Roads Closed to All Non-Emergency Traffic 

Jackson County, FL – Due to hazardous road conditions caused by ongoing winter weather, all 
roads in Jackson County are closed to non-emergency traffic. This decision has been made to 
prioritize public safety and ensure emergency and public safety vehicles can respond effectively 
to any incidents. 

Residents are urged to stay home and avoid travel until conditions improve. Ice, snow, and 
freezing rain have created treacherous driving conditions, and additional hazards, such as downed 
trees or power lines, may arise. 

Our top priority is the safety of our residents. Please stay home, stay safe, and allow emergency 
crews to do their jobs without unnecessary risk. 

Jackson County Emergency Management and Public Works teams are actively monitoring 
conditions and working to address roadway concerns as weather permits. 

For updates on road conditions, weather alerts, and other critical information, please monitor 
official Jackson County social media channels, local news outlets, and the National Weather 
Service. 

Stay safe, and thank you for your cooperation. 
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